
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Publication of Lundberg's Annual and Sustainability Report 2019 
 
 

L E Lundbergföretagen AB's Annual and Sustainability Report for the fiscal year 2019 
is now available on the company's website, www.lundbergforetagen.se. 
The distribution of the printed publication will start in week 11 to shareholders and other 
stakeholders who has signed up for distribution. 
The report can also be ordered on the website under "Investor Relations" 
or at information@lundbergs.se. 
 
 
Stockholm, February 28, 2020 

L E Lundbergföretagen AB (publ) 
 

For further questions contact 
Lars Johansson, Chief Financial Officer, + 46 (0) 11 21 65 00. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The information is published by L E Lundbergföretagen AB (publ) pursuant to the Securities Market Act 
(SFS 2007: 528). The information was provided, through CFO Lars Johansson's care, for publication on  
February 28, 2020 at 2.00 p.m. 
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